
DEPARTMENT NOTICE 

Restructure of Command Staff 

24-116

Published: 07 /08/24 

Expires: 07/08/27 

The purpose of this notice is to inform Members and Professional Staff of the restructuring of 

Command Staff. 

Effective July 1, 2024, the Administration Bureau Commander position has been eliminated 

pursuant to Board of Supervisors Ordinance File No. 230865. 

wJLi� 
WILLIAM SCOTT 

Chief of Police 

Per DN 23-152, all sworn & non-sworn Members shall electronically acknowledge this Department 

document in PowerDMS within (30) thirty calendar days of issuance. Members whose duties are relevant 

to this document shall be held responsible for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be 

sent to sfpd. writtendirectives@sfgov.org, who will provide additional information. 

Safety with Respect 


